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NLRB Raises Many Issues as it Broadens Joint Employer
Standard
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Steve Bernstein was quoted in Inside Counsel on September 2, 2015. The article “NLRB Raises Many

Issues as it Broadens Joint Employer Standard” discussed how a recent ruling from the National

Labor Relations Board (NLRB) has broadened the standard for assessing joint-employer status

under the National Labor Relations Act (NLRA).

Steve was quoted on which industry sectors may be most at risk due to the new ruling.

He said, “Virtually any employer that leases or otherwise secures labor from third party contractors

is now at substantially increased risk of joint employer status as a result of the Board’s BFI

decision.”

To read the full article, please visit Inside Counsel.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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